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Dear San José community, and city govt.,

 To speak to finalizing ordinances, at this time - a thank you, to the current help, from the city of San Jose, with small, local businesses. 

 In what may only be, another year and a half, to feel we have more fully left, this current Covid-19 scenario - ab 3088, has created, at this time,
the needs of action, at the local level.

 David Chiu, Ash Kalra, and other assemblypersons, of the Bay area, worked much, this past summer - to create a simple funding system, where
owner's could be offered, a guarantee, on their mortgages and bills.

 From this, tenants would then not have to be, harassed or sued. 

 And would also be offered, their own rights and guarantees.

 This would be a plan available to, owners & renters, alike, of small businesses and apt. dwellings.

  From the meaningful work, of assemblypersons, this past summer, I hope we can all make the efforts, to expand the ideas & purpose, of ab
3088, this fall.

    Sincerely,
    Blair Beekman
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